
May 6, 2022 Special Notice

Reminder to Apply for Alameda County ARPA Cash Aid
Grants

Cash aid grants for small business and local non-profit
organizations that experienced negative economic, health,
and safety impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic are now
available through the District 1 American Rescue Plan Act
(ARPA) Grants.
 
Your organization must have experienced a negative
economic impact created by COVID-19 for the period March
1, 2020 to the present to be eligible.
 
All qualifying business and local non-profit organizations
interested in applying for the District 1 ARPA grants can apply online or download and print the
application and submit to 1221 Oak Street, Oakland, CA 94612.

Cash aid grants are subject to availability of funds within each Supervisorial District’s
allocation, eligibility of applicants, and any other relevant factors.
 
If you have any questions regarding the ARPA grants, please reach out to Lawson Bell at 805-
895-2199 or Lawson.Bell@acgov.org.

We Are Here for You

​The City of Dublin appreciates our business community and remains committed to being your
source for reliable and accessible information and resources. 
 
For COVID-19 information and resources for the business community, visit our Business Impacts
webpage.
 
For up-to-date information and resources about the pandemic, visit the City's COVID-
19 webpage.
 
The Office of Economic Development is also available via email or by calling 925-833-6650.
Language assistance is available over the phone by request.

The COVID-19 Dublin Business Brief highlights the latest news and events
affecting the business community. For more information or assistance, please
contact the Office of Economic Development via email or phone (925) 833-6650.
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